
 

        
 

 
 

 

 

 

8 May 2024 

AAGPS SPORTS UPDATE  

The AAGPS Chairman Mr Mark Ticehurst, and Executive Officer Mr Nigel Price, in 

consultation with the GPS Headmasters’ Standing Committee wish to provide the 

following update regarding GPS sporting programmes in 2024: 

AAGPS winter sporting fixtures continue this Saturday May 11 2024. The 1st and 2nd 

XV Rugby Competitions commence on Saturday 18 May 2024, with these fixtures to 

be streamed and available via “Streamer” on AAGPS NSW live streams and replays: 

See it on Streamer. Please follow relevant login instructions to register.  

As this is a new provider for the AAGPS, any users accessing Streamer for the first 

time are encouraged to complete the registration process prior to the 

commencement of competitions.   

1st and 2nd XI Football fixtures (excluding Sydney Boys High School fixtures), will be 

streamed from the commencement of these AAGPS competitions from Saturday 1 

June 2024.  

All fixtures and results can be found on the AAGPS website and the AAGPS App, 

which can be found in the Apple Store or on Google Play. 

The AAGPS wishes all competitors and schools the best of luck for a successful 

winter competition season.  
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